
MYA Midlands District  
Annual General Meeting 
Manor Park Sailing Club 

23rd October 2016 
Meeting opened 4.00 pm 
 
Panel:  Chris Harris -- Windrush (Councillor) 
 
Apologies 
Mike Harris 
Vic Bellerson 
Darin Ballington 
 
Club Representatives Present 
 
Mick Chamberlain – Lincoln, Eric Finley – Leicestershire,  Robert Wilson – Leicestershire, 
John Smith – Manor Park, Colin Walton – Manor Park, Graham Whalley – Manor Park, 
Stephen Heywood – Market Bosworth, Laurie Brown – Market Bosworth,  
Gordon Sears – Market Bosworth, Garry Box – Manor Park, Graham Tite – Birmingham. 
Stephen Hodgkinson -- Bournville 
 
Minutes  
The minutes from 2015 were approved. 
 
Reports  
These were read by the MD Councillor. 
 
Officer Nominations (block vote) 
 
Trustees: Mike Harris and Vic Bellerson 
Secretary: Post Not Filled 
Councillor: Chris Harris 

 
Proposed: John Smith 
Seconded: Robert Wilson 

 
Senior District Measurer: Mike Ewart 

 
Proposed: John Smith 
Seconded: Robert Wilson 

 
Approved by vote of club authorised representatives. 
 
Race Date Calendar for 2016-2017 
 
After a brief discussion with the clubs about the 2017 calendar, due to a request by one of 
the clubs to change of dates, the calendar was slightly amended and agreed. 
 
The calendar dates were accepted by club vote. 
 
The MD Councilor will send out the League Events calendar    (CH) 
 



Contact Details for the MYA Year Book. 
 
Club representative present stated who would be in the year book for 2017, this would be 
sent out to the MYA for the year book publication. The clubs not present, there 
representatives would remain the same as the 2016 year book, unless contacted to be told 
of a change. 
 
 
 
New District Website Launch. 
 
After the meeting held at Leicester in May, it was decided to start a new website for the 
IOM Summer and Winter Series, this was to be linked to the current District site. 
 
Gordon Sears talked through the new site and what we hope it will achieve. 
 
The meeting had a look at it on their various devices and agreed it look good. It was also 
agreed that it needed to stay fresh as well. 
 
The new link is http://iommdcs.wordpress.com 
 
 
AOB 
 
Pop Up Banners. 
 
The District has two Pop up Banners to be used in the District for all events to promote the 
Events. They are currently with the District Councillor.  If required for an event, contact him 
so he can get them to your event. 
 
The clubs to look at the dingy clubs local to them, to see if we can get along to their open 
day to promote the sport. 
 
Meeting closed at 5.00pm. 
 

http://iommdcs.wordpress.com/

